KANSAS STATE COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE AND APPLIED SCIENCE

DEPARTMENT OF
PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND ATHLETICS
MANHATTAN, KANSAS

May 2, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Coach of Basketball University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doctor:

I received your basketball bulletin for which I thank you very much.

In regard to changing our game about, and our playing first at Lawrence and later here on the same dates agreed upon. I have no other reason for requesting this except that I need a game at home in February very badly, so that I will have two in our second semester. This would still leave you two games at home in February. It would simply be a very much appreciated accommodation and help our home activity book schedule.

Please advise me at your earliest convenience.

Very truly yours,

Frank P. Root

Coach of Basketball

FPR: LR